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Congratulations Javon McCrea, University of Buffalo student athlete and Newark High

School graduate, who was invited to the USA Basketball training camp in Colorado Springs.

Javon was invited to the USA Basketball men’s training camp in Colorado Springs from June

17-24 and will have the chance at being chosen to participate in a 12-man squad to represent

the U.S. at the Championships this summer. Good luck Javon, your hometown community is

cheering you on! Read more about Javon from the Finger Lakes Times here:

http://bit.ly/kuJjFu

http://bit.ly/kuJjFu


 

Pictured left to right: Javon McCrea and Senator Nozzolio


